
 
 
Greetings,   Instructors!   
 
I   wanted   to   send   an   email   to   you   with   a   few   updates   with   the   Safer   at   Home   order.    ALL   CTL  
support   will   be   provided   REMOTELY.    Al   and   I   are   meeting   tomorrow   morning   to   map   out   what  
this   new   plan   will   be   for   the   CTL.    We   will   send   an   updated   scheduled   to   you   by   Monday  
afternoon .   
 
Here   are   just   a   few   reminders:  
 

  Planning   Form:    Please   complete   this    Instructor   Academic   Continuity   Form    as   you   are  
thinking   about   the   transition   of   your   courses.   
 
 

  Faculty   Resources   Website:    Here   is   a   link   to   a   Version   2.0   faculty   resources   website:  
Keep   Teaching!    Lots   of   resources   have   been   added   on   during   the   last   couple   of   days.  
Remember   this   is   a   work   in   progress   as   things   continue   to   evolve.  
 
 

  Faculty-Curated   Resources   Page:    Several   of   you   have   sent   along   resources   that   you  
have   come   across.   It   can   be   overwhelming.   However,   I   wanted   to   create   a   place   where   you   can  
share   any   resources   that   may   be   beneficial   for   someone   else.   We   will   work   on   sorting   out   the  
resources   as   you   are   building   the   page.   Here   is   the   page   to   start   sharing   some   of   those  
awesome   resources   that   we   all   have   been   receiving   in   our   emails:    Faculty-Curated   Resources  
 
Once   again!   Thank   you   and   enjoy   this   video   called   " I   Will   Survive-Coronvirus   Version ."  
 
Thanks,  
The   Lipscomb   CTL   Team  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciQSEuyTePXTkFEyLBnJXc1lx9pkLA89OkhDgWF0WywxgSzQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://bit.ly/lipscombctlkeepteaching
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1BUQq_GtMFqQhaYNObJJvEsC_DtblNb0CUtcTpCu4QKw/edit?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/CCe5PaeAeew

